Case 1:14-cv-01787-EGS Document 1-9 Filed 10/23/14 Page 1 of 2

From: Michelle Pawliger

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 11:59 AM

To: 'Perkins, Arianne - FSIS'

Subject: RE: Status of FOIA request 2011-00102

Thank you so much for letting me know.
Best,
Michelle

From: Perkins, Arianne - FSIS [mailto:Arianne.Perkins@fsis.usda.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:56 AM

To: Michelle Pawliger

Subject: RE: Status of FOIA request 2011-00102

Hello Michelle:

| wanted to acknowledge that | received your email inquiring about the status of your request. | am checking with the Specialist
assigned to your request and hope to get an answer to you soon.

| apologize for the inconvenience and will look into this matter. | will be in touch.
Best regards,

Arianne Perkins

Acting Director, Freedom of Information Act Office
Office of Public Affairs and Consumer Education
Food Safety and Inspection Service, USDA

Room 1142 - South Building

Washington, DC 20250

Phone: (202) 690-2760

Cell: (202) 360-1428
arianne.perkins@fsis.usda.gov

www.youtube.com/USDAFoodSafety
www.twitter.com/usdafoodsafety
www.fsis.usda.gov

From: Michelle Pawliger [mailto:michelle@awionline.org]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:57 AM

To: Perkins, Arianne - FSIS

Subject: Status of FOIA request 2011-00102

Hello Ms. Perkins,

| hope this email finds you well. | am writing in regards to FOIA request 2011-00102. | was in communication with Leilani Hannie
on this issue, but | just received notice that she retired in late March. Can you please inform me of the status of 2011-00102? My
office sent the request in 2011 but has not received an answer. Leilani said she would move our request to the top of the list
approximately four months ago, but | have not heard anything about the request since.

For your convenience, attached are the communications regarding this request:

1. FSIS Acknowledgment of original request
2. AWI’s amended request
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FSIS Acknowledgment of request (and new request number)
Email to Ms. Hannie explaining why AWI’s request should be moved to the top of the pending FOIA requests
Ms. Hannie’s response explaining the request would become a priority
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| appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your response.

Best,
Michelle

Michelle Pawliger
Farm Animal Policy Associate

ANIMAL WELFARE INSTITUTE

900 Pennsylvania Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Phone: (202)446-2147 ~ Fax: (202)446-2131
Web: www.awionline.org

Email: Michelle@awionline.org

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and
subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify
the sender and delete the email immediately.



